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• The Kenosha County Executive Cup was held Tuesday September 14th. This was a 
great event that included lunch, dinner, 18 holes of golf and prizes. We had 136 
players and raised funds for our junior golf programs, which served over 220 youth 
this season.   
 

• We completed the core aeration process on the Red Pine Nine, White Birch, and 
Petrifying Springs greens. We will deep tine aerate the Blue Spruce course greens 
on Monday 10/11. Aerification is necessary to relieve compaction of the turf from 
all the golf traffic. The conditions of all our golf courses remain excellent with great 
comments coming in daily.  
 

• In golf operations our next big initiative is the Senior Scramble Friday October 1st. 
The Brighton Dale Open is Saturday October 9th, this will be a 27-hole scramble. We 
will be awarding 2022 season passes as the winning prize for both these 
tournaments. We will be hosting the Halloween Horror on the 30th.  Our guests 
really enjoy the crazy events out on the course for the last outing of the year. This 
should bring about a good wrap up to an excellent golf season.  

 
• We hosted a Club Liquidation Sale on Saturday September 25th, offering players an 

opportunity to try out and get personally fitted with our branded demonstration 
equipment (Callaway, Taylor Made, Srixon, Cleveland) and all our used/trade-in 
clubs. The event went extremely well with $8,600 in sales. These are becoming 
annual events that our guests look forward to, get fit for the best equipment for 
their game and save some big money buying slightly used equipment.    

 
Projects we continue to work on are: 
 
Drainage Work – Additional drainage improvement work continues to be performed 
at each course.  
Pets Cart Path Restoration - We continue to work on the smoothing, planting, and 
fertilizing necessary to restore the edges of the paved paths.  This work will continue 
late into the Fall. 
BDL Tree/Brush Removal – We are scheduled to remove 10 large dead trees from 
critical areas around the course and will also be clearing the grow-back in the areas we 
brushed-out two years ago.  
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